
Op-Ed/Editorials:  The Division on
Addiction is  Celebrating its  20th
Anniversary during 2012!
January 13, 2012
We are pleased to announce that 2012 is the 20th anniversary of the Division on
Addiction. To celebrate, each month we will host one anniversary event. During
January, this event will consist of giving away 20 copies of our upcoming book,
Change your Gambling, Change your Life to BASIS subscribers. To be eligible to
receive a copy of this new book, send a note to basis@divisiononaddictions.org by
January  24th.  On  January  25th,  we  will  post  on  The  BASIS  a  list  of  book
recipients. For more information about upcoming anniversary events, check our
website,  The  BASIS,  our  Facebook  account,  or  Twitter  (howard_shaffer)  for
updates. Thanks for celebrating with us!
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